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Cape Cod Rail Trail Public Meeting 
 

The Town of Barnstable invites public participation in an online public meeting at 5:00 pm on Tuesday, 

December 1, 2020, to discuss a future extension of the Cape Cod Rail Trail. 

 

The Cape Cod Rail Trail is an off-road paved bicycle and pedestrian path that will one day provide a 

continuous trail from the Cape Cod Canal to Provincetown. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to present information and receive public comments regarding potential 

routes for an extension of the Cape Cod Rail Trail from the intersection of Mary Dunn Road & 

Independence Drive to the Barnstable/Sandwich town line. 

 

The meeting will be conducted via Zoom, an online meeting tool.  The login information is as follows:  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/91948050092 

Meeting ID: 919 4805 0092 

888 475 4499 US Toll-free 

 

The public meeting is scheduled to be simulcast on Town of Barnstable Channel 18. 

 

There will be opportunities for public comments during the public meeting.   Public comments will also be 

accepted following the public meeting via email to paul.graves@town.barnstable.ma.us or via mail to 

Town of Barnstable Department of Public Works, ATTN Paul Graves, 382 Falmouth Road, Hyannis, MA 

02601. 
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